Helen Evison	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Larry Johnson MBE [larry_johnson@btinternet.com] 19 February 2019 12:23 Helen Evison RE: Next meeting of ETPC - annual donation for use of the Village Hall
	you. want to put it up to £120. st that if you agree to that we fix it for two years.
Thanks	
Larry	
Sent from my Vodafone	Smart
On 19 Feb 2019 11:22, F	Helen Evison < helen.evison@gmail.com > wrote:
Dear Larry,	
Just polishing off the age	enda for next week. Is £100 going to be okay?
Thanks,	
Helen	
Sent: 10 February 2019 To: 'larry_johnson@btin	
Dear Larry,	
include in the agenda a d	on 27 th Feb and, as this is the last meeting this financial year, I am suggesting that we lonation to the Village Hall Committee for use of the Village Hall for PC meetings in for this to be £100 as for 2018-19 or did you wish to propose an increase?